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-----Original Message----- 
From: Miller Rob [mailto:Robm@co.pennington.sd.us]  
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2004 2:17 PM 
To: Preston Jim 
Subject: PROPERTY TAX SEMINAR 

Last year some of the council members expressed an interest in having a little 
information regarding the assessment process prior to the Equalization meetings.  I am 
certainly willing to accommodate these wishes.  I am thinking it might be better to hold 
small meetings in this office for those who would like to attend.  I don't think everyone 
was interested and I don't want to have another full council meeting.  I'm sure they meet 
enough.  I would appreciate it if you would broach the subject to see what interest there 
is.  Thank you in advance. 
  
Rob Miller - Director 
Pennington County Equalization 
  
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain information that is priveledged, confidential or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable federal or state law.  If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender and destroy or return all copies 
of this e-mail and all attachments. 
  
 


